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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

To IRRC:
Please DO NOT approve the proposed regulation #2777 (Dept of Agriculture 2-160)!

Pennsylvania is currently a wonderful example showing the country that raw milk is a safe
product that thousands of Americans consume and benefit from. Especially in this economy., why
on earth would you disapprove of our food freedom and put hundreds of small farmers out of
business? Fresh milk has been around and safely consumed for generations of Americans. Why
is it in this country we can sell things like cigarettes, trans-fats, tobacco, Vioxx, etc.,
but it is so difficult to sell a natural, nourishing product that has been consumed since man
existed?

Please do not approve this regulations!!

With appreciation,
Susan Fite


